
Are you finding it hard to make ends meet over the school summer holiday? 

You may be able to get food vouchers to help! 

You may be eligible for the Warwickshire Local Welfare Summer Support Scheme if your 

children were registered for free school meals before 19th July 2019 . 

Funds for this scheme are limited and applications will be considered on a first come first 

served basis. Applications will be accepted between Monday 22nd July and Friday 30th 

August.  

To apply please call us on  

0800 408 1448 or 01926 359182 


